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Sunday, October 9, 2022 
11:00 am 

 
Welcome and Greeting - Pastor Dave York 
 
Worship - Goodness of God 
 
                  Good, Good Father 
 
Gospel Reading – Luke 16:19-31 
 
Worship - Forever Reign 
 
Children’s Moment - Nancy Shade 
 
NT Reading – James 2:1-26 
 
Sermon –  How Does our Faith and Action Work Together?  Pastor Dave York 
 
Prayer Time and Lord’s Prayer 
 
Offering & Next Steps 
 
Closing Song - Little Less Like Me 
 
Benediction 

http://www.fumclvks.org


Jennifer Bell,  Survivors of Hurricane Ian,  Maurice Wheeler 
 
 

Monday, October 10 
Church Office closed 
 

Tuesday, October 11 
10:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
12:00 pm Lunch Bunch 
6:30 pm James Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, October 12 
8:30 am Mother’s Morning Out 
1:30 pm Heart and Soul 
3:45 pm Wonderful Wednesday 
5:00 pm Grief Share 
6:30 pm Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, October 13 
8:30 am  Staff Meeting 
6:30 pm  Women’s Bible Study 
 

Sunday, October 16 
8:30 am Traditional service 
9:45 am Sunday School 
11:00 am Contemporary service 
4:00 pm Wesley Ringers practice 
6:00 pm Youth 

The HUB is a UMC food pantry.  In Oct. we are        
collecting toothbrushes, toothpaste, dental floss & any 
type of canned beans. You can bring the items to the 
office or the wooden box in the foyer.    

Online giving is available at 
fumclvks.org/product/give or you can 
use the QR code above to go direct-
ly to the website.  You can use a 
check or credit card. For help,  see 
Steven at sshade@fumclvks.org 

Our Fall Festival is a huge outreach 
to our community. We need people to 
be station leaders and people to   
decorate their trunks to hand out  
candy.  We also need people that will 
pray for this event.  If you have     
questions, please contact Nancy at 
nshade@fumclvks.org. 

Mother’s Morning Out is an opportunity to reach out to 
young families in our community.  Registrations are full for 
this month, but open for the second Wednesday in Nov.  
We could also use more volunteers. For more information, 
contact Nancy Shade at nshade@fumclvks.org. 

Let’s do lunch!  You’re invited to join us for good food and good 
company this Tuesday, at noon, at Baan Thai, 301 S. 4th 
Street in Leavenworth. It’s a great time to get to know your 
church family members.  

Scott & Cathy French will be at both services on  Oct. 16 
to talk about Global Hope’s orphanages in  Romania and 
how to become a God parent to a child displaced from 
Ukraine. For more info, go to globalhope.org.  

Tonight, our church family is welcoming the churches in 
Leavenworth to join together for a night of worship &    
conversation…United as one!  We still need volunteers to 
help with hospitality.  If you can help, contact Ed Garven 
at egarven@fumclvks.org 

The Charge Conference is the annual church business 
meeting.  You are invited to attend on October 27, at 6 pm. 
This is your opportunity to learn about and discuss the   
denominational issues facing the conference.  

Grief share is a support group for people 
living with loss.  The open group will meet 
Wed. at 5 pm in the Education building.  
Anyone grieving is invited.  Contact Marsha 
for info Marshagaffin@gmail.com.  

Book Club is reading “Room of Marvels” by James Bryan 
Smith, a Kansas author.  This is a short book that speaks to 
the eternal in the midst of our most painful earthly losses. 
For info, contact Sandy, swood@fumclvks.org. 

DIGITAL   
OFFERING 

Hurricane Ian hit Florida as a catastrophic category 4 storm 
on Sept. 28. Whole communities were devastated. UMCOR 
supplies have been sent to Florida to address immediate 
needs.  If you would like to help, you can mark your gift 
UMCOR, or you can visit the website, umcmission.org.  

All Saints Day will be Nov. 6.  If you lost someone dear to you in the 
last year that you would like recognized, please send their name to 
Sandy by Oct 30. swood@fumclvks.org. 


